
 

To Our Members of Congress:  

We, the undersigned, urge you to sign on to this bipartisan, bicameral legislation to ensure that 
President Donald Trump cannot attack North Korea without the approval of Congress by 
prohibiting any expenditure of funds for such a strike. Congressman John Conyers, Jr. and 
Senator Edward J. Markey led more than 60 members of Congress in introducing The No 
Unconstitutional Strike Against North Korea Act of 2017.  The bill restricts funds available to 
the Department of Defense or to any other federal department or agency from being used to 
launch a military strike against North Korea without the prior approval of Congress or the 
imperative to respond to an attack against the United States or its allies. 

This legislation would ensure no funds are used to launch an unconstitutional strike that 

experts say would lead to catastrophic war on the Korean Peninsula 
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Please return by February 19, 2018 to Nuclear Free World Committee of 

Syracuse Peace Council 2013 E. Genesee St, Syracuse 13210  
www.peacecouncil.net 


